







HAPPY NEW YEAR 2023!

Winter Greetings,

It is hard to believe we are already two weeks into 2023. I hope everyone is doing well and may this year be your best year yet for you and yours.

Time to get back in the garden club groove and plan an exciting new year with all our garden club activities and fun.

We are going to have our first of the year, ELWD Board Meeting!

The Date: Monday, January 30, 2023

The Time: We can get in at 9:30 and meeting starts at 10:00 The Place: Bellevue Botanical Garden, Aaron Education Center

Hope the entire board is able to attend and all our clubs are represented. Presidents if you are unable to attend, please try to have someone from your club represent you. Please RSVP if you are not able to join us.

Joyce Voldal will send out minutes later from our last board meeting and some other information.

I am looking forward to seeing all of you and catching up on what your clubs are doing. We are fortunate to have our clubs and their members in our district.

Renew, Branch Out and Bloom, Linda White, FLWD Director

Some items of note:

Wanted: All district members to attend our GMM on February 27 at St. Andrew's Lutheran Church in Bellevue. Design program, lunch, State President, Anne Sullivan will join us and our Craft Day.

Wanted: Members with hobbies or crafts to display at our GMM on February 27 at St. Andrew's Lutheran Church. Show off your talents and tell us what you like to do! Contact Gale Baullinger, gale5904@aol.com or 425-643-2722.

Wanted: Donations to ELWD Arbor Day tree purchase, 2023. Clubs and personal donations are very welcome. Send checks to ELWD of Garden Clubs. Send to Gale Baullinger or bring to our meeting.